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Watts Remy

From: Jeff Koosman <koosmandc@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2019 10:33 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please pass HB2914

Dear Senators, 
We are asking you to please support the passage of HB2914.  We are homeowners in Subarea A, that was brought into 
the UBG by the passage of HB4078 (The Grand Bargain). Because of the wording in HB4078, we are at risk of having our 
property zoning changed to industrial zoning which for a number of reasons would be very detrimental to homeowners 
in our neighborhood. Passing HB2914 would free up the city of Hillsboro to zone our neighborhood something other 
than industrial. Thank you for your support with passage of this bill. 
Sincerely, 
Paula & Jeff Koosman 
6235 NE Sewell Ave 
Hillsboro, OR 97124   


